
CITY OF TEMECULA

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING

OF THE PLANNING COMMISSION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN: The regular meeting of the Planning Commission scheduled for
Wednesday, August 6, 2025 and Wednesday, August 20, 2025 will be cancelled.  The next
regularly scheduled Planning Commission meeting will be held on Wednesday, September 3, 
2025 at 6:00 p.m., Council Chambers, 41000 Main Street, Temecula, California.  

Dated:  July 29, 2025

Randi Johl, City Clerk


